
Wiscasset Waterfront Committee Minutes 
Monday, October 08, 2001 

 
Present: Chairman Don Jones, Joe Piccirillo, Road Commissioner Woody 
Freeman, and Harbormaster Bill Sutter.  
Absent Road: Phil DiVece and Dave Brown.  
 
 In the absence of a quorum, those present had a discussion of  

1. The problems with the south Ferry Landing launch ramp. It was decided 
not to pursue at this time. 

2. When would be the best time to repaint the flagpole? It was agreed June 
2002 would be the best time. 

3. Woody asked the committee to budget for a new aluminum ramp. 
4. It was agreed to seek support of selectmen for putting float hauling and 

servicing out to bid.  
 

The next meeting will be on Monday, October 22 at 7pm in the firehouse. 


